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Clerk of Supreme Court - Stricter recusal rules

"EIVED
MAR 8 o 2017

From: Beth Rendall <@

To: <clerk@wicourt. i
Date:  3/30/2017 8:45 AM CLERK OF SupRee gy
Subject: Stricter recusal rules OF WISCONS i

To whom it may concern:

My name is Beth Rendall and I live in Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. [ am writing to ask that the rules for
recusal be made stricter. I am concerned that the judiciary is becoming less and less impartial and we
need this branch of government to remain totally noon-partisan. With money now being contributed to
judicial elections, I'm wondering if justice is for sale. This should not be. Please work toward stricter
recusal rules so our courts remain places of impartiality.

Thank you for reading my e-mail.

Sincerely,

Beth Rendall

N1558 Wooddale Dr.

Lake Geneva WI 53147
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